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On Dec. 21, 2017, Dominion Energy received approval to rebuild the portion of 
the existing power line that crosses the Rappahannock River with an 
underwater transmission line. This project, formerly known as the Norris  
Bridge Electric Transmission Rebuild Project, requires two stations to be built  
to transition the overhead line to underground. 

We have submitted a site plan application for our new Rappahannock  
Transition Station in Lancaster County. A plan for a similar station across the 
river in Middlesex County, Greys Point Transition Station, has been submitted 
and is currently under review.

To learn more about the plans for the Rappahannock Transition Station, please 
visit us at our construction informational meeting.

The Lancaster County Board of Supervisors will review our application on 
Thursday, Aug. 30, 2018, at 7 p.m. This meeting is open to the public.

Rappahannock River Crossing Underwater Electric Transmission Line Project 
(formerly known as the Norris Bridge Electric Transmission Rebuild Project)

CONTACT US

Visit our website at DominionEnergy.com/rappahannockcrossing for project 
updates. Or contact us by sending an email to powerline@dominionenergy.com 
or calling 888-291-0190. 

Rappahannock Transition Station Community Meeting

U P DAT E 

CONSTRUCTION 
INFORMATIONAL 

MEETING
Tuesday, Aug. 21, 2018

5 – 7 p.m. 
White Stone Town Hall

433 Rappahannock Drive
White Stone, VA 22587 

(drop by anytime during these hours)

This map is intended to serve  
as a representation of the project 

area and is not intended for  
detailed engineering purposes.

Rappahannock 
Transition Station
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